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Vistara signs LOI for additionnal CFM LEAP-1A engines
•  Will  be  used  to  strengthen  domestic  network,  support  international
expansion

FARNBOROUGH, England — 16 July 2018 —  Delhi-based Vistara Airlines and
CFM International  today signed a Letter  of  Intent for  the purchase of  26
LEAP-1A engines to power 13 additional Airbus A320neo aircraft announced
July 11  that are part of the airlines ambitious expansion program.   Once
finalized, the engine order will be valued at $375 million U.S. at list price.  In
addition, Vistara has secured agreements for 37 additional leased aircraft
that will also be powered with the LEAP-1A engine.  The leased aircraft orders
were previously announced.


